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Affirmative Action/Open Membership 
SGA Policy #5 

 

 

No club or group that receives funding from the Student Government Association 

may discriminate on membership acceptance.  The only exception to this is if the 

student has below a 2.0 cumulative average or whatever GPA requirement the 

college sets for all clubs.  If any organization is found to be noncompliant with 

this, then their funding will be frozen until they can show that they meet above 

requirements. 

 

Reasoning: 

1. To fulfill the current guidelines of the Student Activity Fee which state that the 

Student Government must enact an affirmation action policy.   

 

2. The belief of the Office of the President is that if a club receives student activity 

monies collected from every student then every student should be able to access 

its uses. 

 

3. Opening all clubs will increase the amount of activities in which students can 

participate. 


